Good News
September 2015

Bloomfield Elementary School had an awesome turnout for Grandparent's Week. Grandparents were invited to eat lunch with grandchildren during the week of Sept 8th-11th, and hosted approximately 270 grandparents! 
On Friday, September 11th, Bloomfield Middle School had a memorial ceremony for 9/11 and welcomed many first responders from our community to participate. BMS also had a successful Grandparents Day luncheon with 106 grandparents from the community.
Boston School hosted about 202 grandparents for lunch during the week of the 8th.
Cox’s Creek Elementary School honored and recognized first responders on September 11th. CCES had 5 firefighters, 1 EMT, and 2 police officers present for a recognition and breakfast with our kindergarten students. They were presented with cards and banners of thanks for serving our country.
In an effort to improve customer service, the Early Learning Center teachers and principal are regularly sending postcards home for families to easily post on the refrigerator. 
Preliminary MAP testing data at Foster Heights looks positive for the number of students who are already proficient or distinguished in both reading and math.
Students at Horizons have completed 33 courses on APEX as of September 11th.
Nelson County High School launched a new advisor/advisee class "Cardinal Crew" this year.
The following students were invited to participate in the New Haven Youth Leadership program that connects city government with our students and provides opportunities for leadership outside the school. 
Chris Bruenning 
Katilyn Dewitt
Sydni Rust
Jacob Cundiff
Logan Newton
Hannah Webb

At the beginning of every day students at Old Kentucky Home Middle School participate in Reading/Writing activities targeting all content areas.  Through the 25 minute advisory program ALL students are practicing skills that will make them successful in every class.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Senior Erika Clark was named the 2015 Distinguished Young Woman of Nelson County. Erika will move on now to compete at the state level. Senior Taylor Edelen was 2nd overall and Abby Wathen was third.
